FW: Capitol Projects Committee

Diane Williamson <dwilliamson@bristolri.gov>

Tue 6/20/2023 9:00 AM

To:Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

GZA

Hello Melissa – Not sure if you were aware of Sue's resignation from the CPC so I'm forward the email below. Sue was recently appointed to the Building Code Board of Appeals (I think she confused it with the Zoning Board in her email).

Sincerely,

Diane M. Williamson, AICP, CFM Director of Community Development Town of Bristol 10 Court Street, Bristol RI 02809 P: 401-253-7000 ext. 126



DISCLAIMER: This electronic mail, and any files transmitted with it, contains information intended solely for the use of the addressee(s). Any review, retransmission, dissemination or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If this message has been received in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Town of Bristol. The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The Town of Bristol accepts no liability for any damage caused by a virus transmitted by this email.

From: Susan Rabideau < susanrabideau 618@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 11:36 AM

To: Diane Williamson < dwilliamson@bristolri.gov>

Subject: Capitol Projects Committee

Caution: CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Diane,

I am writing to inform you that I have decided to resign my position on the Capital Projects Committee. I have enjoyed the over 10 years (!) that I have been on the committee, and especially getting to work with you on some interesting town projects.

Building

I have recently joined the Zoning Board of Appeals and feel that it is a good time to offer my seat on the CPC to another town resident.

Thank you for all your assistance and guidance during my time on the Committee, Susan

